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Food Drive 
Thank you to everyone who supported the Food Drive in aid of St. 
Vincent de Paul so generously. The food will be distributed among 
families in need in our parish by volunteers. 
 

 
 
Christmas Play 
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Pupils from Junior and Senior Infants will perform their Christmas plays 
for their families tomorrow (Wednesday) from 1.35-2.35pm in the 
school hall. 
 
Christmas Raffle 
Our Christmas raffle will be drawn in school on Thursday at 11.30am. 
The Parents Association have gathered lots of lovely prizes for the 
raffle. Please return all raffle cards by Wednesday at the latest. 
 
Student Council 
Shirley and Elaine from KWWSPCA came in to accept a cheque for 
€214.00. They were delighted and chatted to the school about their 
work. They presented the Student Council with a plaque. 
 
Intel 
Well done to Gabriel O’Connor Deltour and Noah Moran who both 
represented the school in the Intel Mini Scientist regional final with their 
entry ‘Lava Lamps’. 
 
Jazzy Jumper 
On Thursday 20th of December at 11am, we are holding a fundraiser 
called Jazzy Jumpers. It is €2.00 per person and maximum €5.00 per 
family. Design your own jumper! Loads and loads of prizes! The Parents 
Association will judge the best homemade jumper. The money raised 
will be used to purchase PE equipment. 
 
School Holidays 
School closes at 12pm on Friday for Christmas. School reopens on 
Monday 7th of January at 8.55am. Wishing you all a very Happy 
Christmas.  
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